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December 14, 2006 
 
 
The Honorable Bill Bradbury 
Oregon Secretary of State 
136 State Capitol 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
Dear Secretary Bradbury, 
 
It was a great pleasure to interact with you yesterday at the State Land Board meeting. 
Thank you for your interest and attentiveness to the Oregon territorial seafloor mapping 
issue, and for coming to speak to me after the meeting. Our group of scientists at 
Oregon State University, as well as the other signatories of the Scientific Consensus 
Statement for Mapping the Oregon Territorial Seafloor (http://dusk.geo.orst.edu/3mile/ 
consensus_statement.pdf) will look forward to working with the State Land Board in any 
way possible on this important effort.  
 
Again, thanks for Tuesday and for your great service to our state (I really love our vote-
by-mail system!).  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dawn J. Wright, Ph.D., GISP 
Professor, Geography and Oceanography 
 
cc: Elon Hasson, Legislative Liaison and Advisor 
Enclosures: Scientific Consensus Statement, Action Plan for Mapping 
 


